Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ABC Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 13, 2021, 12:00 Noon

PLACE: This will be a Virtual Project Update (VPU).

The information will be available online at: http://www.nwflroads.com/projects/443-769-1.

Comments will be accepted until February 8, 2021.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Three will provide a Virtual Project Update (VPU) on the West Cervantes Street Pedestrian Safety Improvements project beginning Wednesday, Jan. 13, 2021 at noon central standard time.
Maps, renderings, and other project information will be available online at: http://www.nwflroads.com/projects/443-769-1.

Construction for the $7 million project is scheduled to start in late January 2021. It will enhance safety along a 2.2-mile segment of W. Cervantes Street (US 90) from Dominguez Street to A Street in Pensacola.

Public comments will be received until February 8, 2021.

Estimated completion of the construction work is early 2022.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: David Nixon, David.Nixon@dot.state.fl.us, (850)981-2765.
For more information, you may contact: David Nixon, David.Nixon@dot.state.fl.us, (850)981-2765.
